
 
From: George Chasiotis >  
Sent: mardi, 2 avril 2024 15:26 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Anna Vafiadou < >; Sebastian Bechtel < >; Juliette 
Delarue < >; Ewa Dabrowska < > 
Subject: ACCC/C/2017/149 (Greece) - letter to the Party concerned and the communicants - hearing 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall:  
 
Both Client Earth and WWF Greece acknowledge the receipt of your e-mail dated March 
18 and of the attached letter, and would like to confirm that they do not request a 
hearing.  

  

Sincerely, 
 
Georgios (George) Chasiotis 
Senior legal advisor 
WWF Greece 
 




